Odem-Edroy High School
U.S. History Tutorials

Dear Parent/Guardian:

Odem High School will be providing an after-school tutoring program to assist
students with learning/understanding U.S. History concepts that will be tested on
the U.S. History EOC Test in May. Your child has been identified based on class
assessment and Fall benchmark performance scores as one who would benefit
from this extra time with a teacher.

All tutoring sessions will be held at Odem High School on Tuesday, Wednesday,
and Thursdays starting on April 7 and running through May 2. There will also be 3
tutoring sessions to be held on April 18, April 25 and May 2 (Saturdays). Your child
will be informed of what teacher and classroom to attend during their scheduled
time. Your child will only be required to attend one session per week. Sessions will
run from 3:50-4:50. Saturday sessions will run from 9:00am to 1:00pm.

These sessions will be very beneficial to all students who attend. The ultimate
goal of this extra time is that ALL students are able to master the concepts that
they will be tested on in May.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at
(361) 368-8121 ext. 254. Thank you for the opportunity to work further with your
child.

Sincerely,

Tony Ramirez
U.S. History Teacher
ramireza@oeisd.org



